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Tuesday, March 10, 2015

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Track Meeting:  There will be a meeting for all boys and girls interested in running track in the cafeteria at 2:50 on Thursday, March 12th.

Senior Picture:  There will be a senior picture taken tomorrow at the beginning of 4th hour.  As always, please report to 4th hour and you will be dismissed via the PA.  

Pep Assembly:  We will be having a pep assembly tomorrow at 11:15.  Please dismiss to the gym after the announcement to do so has been made.

Junior Class Meeting:  There will be a Junior class meeting after school today in Mrs. Paulus' room 165.

Seniors-the Sault Education Association scholarship application is now available.  Please visit the Sault Area High School website.  Go to the Counseling tab, then click on Ms Kenn's page and find the "SEA scholarship application" link.  Please fill it out (using the computer only--NO handwritten submissions will be accepted).  Print a copy of the application and hand it in to the Guidance Office before the March 25thdeadline.  You must have a recommendation letter attached to the application--the letter cannot be from a teacher.  If you have any questions, please email Ms Kenn or stop in the Guidance Office.

Pom Pons:  Tryouts for the 2015/2016 Pom Pon Squad will be held the week of March 16 through March 20.  Optional technique practices for new members will be March 9 through March 12 from 3:15 to 4:30 in the high school cafeteria. Please see Mrs. Gardner in room 209 for more details.


Attention Sault High:  Varsity Blues Credit Union is in the building on Wednesday and Friday during all three lunches.  You can make deposits, withdrawals and cash checks.  Come learn more about the Credit Union as soon as you can!!


Geometry in Construction:  If you are interested in taking Geometry in Construction Class next year as a Sophomore, please turn your application sheet in to Mr. Herschell by today.
 
Softball Practice - The first softball practice for all juniors and seniors will be at 4 p.m. today, at the high school. Freshmen and sophomores are to report at 4 p.m. Tuesday, March 10. Anyone planning to try out for the Sault High softball team must have a physical on file with the athletic office.

Track sign-up - sheets are located in the Athletic Office.  Track optional practices for distance runners will start today.  Full team mandatory practices will begin on Monday, March 16 at 3:15 in the high school gym.  All track athletes must have a physical on file in the athletic office.

Girls Soccer – sign-up sheets are in the Athletic Office.  Tryouts will be held today at 7:00 pm at the Sault Middle School Gym.  You must have a sports physical on file in the athletic office in order to tryout.

Attention Seniors:   Herff Jones will be here on March 18th from 7 a.m. – 1 p.m. to deliver cap and gown orders.


Lunch:  Cheeseburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Whole Grain Deli Wrap, Specialty Salad with Roll 
Sides:   Steamed Corn, Sliced Peaches, Strawberry Delight Cookie


